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REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS 

TOWN ENGINEERING SERVICES 

 

 

ADDENDUM:   November 8, 2022 

The following question(s) were submitted for the McAdenville RFQ for Water/Sewer 

improvement projects published October 17, 2022. 

 

Question #1 

We will need to include subconsultants on our team for survey and real estate acquisition. Per 

Item 18 on page 3, must we obtain approval by the Town to include subconsultants on our 

proposed team? 

Response:  A respondent to the RFQ can propose subconsultants in their response, if 

desired.  Once the Town selects a consultant, the Town has final approval of subconsultants to 

be used on the project.  

 


